
Friday, October 28, 2022 
Announcements 

Halloween Costume Guidelines 

Faculty Section 

Group C has duty this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Hi Dons!  This is a reminder that Mindfulness Monday will 
be taking place on October 31st at 8:00am in Room 321.  
Thank you to those who attended last week, we look 
forward to seeing you again!  All are welcome to join and 
we hope to see you there to practice mindfulness with us! 
 
Attention Dons:  Did you sign up in the Attendance Office 
for Saturday Make Up School scheduled for October 29th?  
If so, don’t forget to report tomorrow morning at 8:00am 
for your Saturday Make Up School!  Don’t be Late!! 
 
 
 
 
 

Athletics 

Varsity Football vs Wilson 
  @ Sierra Vista - 7:00 
 
 
 

Sports 

Hey Dons:  The Dual Language Program is inviting you to 
come on November 1st for Dia de Los Muertos.  It will be 
from 5-7pm in the Senior Quad.  Bring your friends, 
families and the community.  There will be food, altars, 
entertainment and much more.  Come and join us!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Clubs & Activities 

DONS:  Remember that when you are considering your 
Halloween costume for school that you follow the student 
dress code listed on page 34 of the S.V.H.S. Student  
Handbook.  Make sure that you wear tights/tank tops under 
your costumes in order to not violate the student dress code.  
Also, remember masks, weapons or any inappropriate  
costume/accessories are not allowed. 

All girls who are interested in trying out for Softball:   
Try-outs for non-winter sports athletes will be held on  
November 1st, 2nd and 3rd.  You must be cleared by the 
Athletics Office before trying out.   
 
 
 
 
 
All students athletes who are interested in playing a winter 
sport, which is Boys & Girls Basketball, Boys and Girls 
Soccer, Boys & Girls Wrestling and Girls Water Polo, the 
deadline to turn in athletic clearances is Thursday, Novem-
ber 3rd, at 1:30.  Clearances for winter sports will not be 
accepted after this time. 


